
name and locate counties and cities of the United Kingdom
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Bollywood 
and Bangles

My stomping ground

Fire and Ice

Crazy 
Creations 
and 
Amazing 
Inventions

Explorers 
of the sea

Planet Earth

Stone Age Ancient 
Romans

Tomb Raiders

African Adventure

Raiders 
and Traders

Trojan 
Heroes

Jungle Jeopardy

Hung, Drawn and 
Quartered

The 
“Unsinkable” 

Ship

WW2

Terracotta Army

Name and locate 
the continents 
and oceans.

Name and locate the 
4 countries and 
capital cities in the 
UK.

Compare an area 
from the UK to a 
non-European 
country.

Identify seasonal 
weather and 
places.

Use basic 
geographical 
vocabulary.

Use maps, 
atlases and 
globes.

Use compass 
directions.

Use ariel
photographs.

Observe the 
geography of the 
school and its 
surroundings.

Changes within 
living memory.

Events beyond 
living memory.

Significant people.

Local map work 
and investigate 
our surroundings

Use maps, atlases and globes.

Locate the world’s 
countries.

Name and locate  rivers.

Name and locate  mountains.

Local history and geography

Identify position of 
longitude and latitude, 
southern and northern 
hemisphere.

Understand 
geographical 
differences between 
UK and another 
country.

Identifying climate zones.

Identifying types of 
settlement.

Identify trade links.
Use of maps, atlases and 
globes.

Use of a compass.

Human and physical 
features of the local 
area.

Natural disasters and 
locations in Europe

The Roman Empire.
Britain's settlements 
including Anglo Saxons 
and Scots. 

Anglo Saxons 
and Vikings!

Local history studies –
railways.

Greek culture.

Changes from the stone 
age in the UK

Changes in social 
history.

Achievement of early 
civilisations.

Achievement of early 
civilisations.

Achievement of early 
civilisations.

A non-European society 
that contrasts with 
British history.

Humanities Curriculum Map

locate the world’s 

countries, using maps to 

focus on Europe.

name and locate 

counties and 

cities of the 
United Kingdom.

Identify the position and 
significance of latitude.

physical geography, including: 

climate zones, biomes and 

vegetation belts, rivers, 
mountains.

locate the world’s 

countries, using maps to 

focus on Europe.

Haywards Heath

To the moon 
and back

Space – past present and future.

Off We Go! 
Travel, Making a 
simple map, locating 
places on a globe

In the Tall, Tall, 
Grass 
Exploring immediate 
environment

All about me
Understanding the 
past


